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True Parents said, "Let's create the environment right for the globalization of Cheon Il Guk!" 

 

"CARP special forces! Let's march forward to conquer the world!" From March 11 - 12, about 1,000 

Korean CARP members gathered at the Chung Pyung Training Center, and the 2017 Hyojeong CARP 

General Assembly was held over a two-day schedule. 

 

CARP had a full session that marked a new leap toward the next 100 years of CARP. Today marks the 

51st anniversary, and a resolution to start a new year on the foundation of its dedication to heaven with 

the victory of a 50 year old history. 

 

On the second day from 11:00 am, they had joint worship service. On this day, True Parents explained the 

history of the 6,000-year-old providential history, emphasizing that all human beings should know 

Heavenly Parent. True Parents encouraged us to strive to stand in the light and create our environmental 

rights with a thought to change the universities and move forward. True Parents give us courage to be as 

powerful as a warrior and special forces of the sky, who create new environmental rights for the 

globalization of Cheon Il Guk in the new spring of this amazing providence. 

 

True Mother's Special Assembly encouraged the participants to depart to the world as a warrior of the sky 

in the new spring of this providence."  


